
From: Rep Bailey [rep.julesbailey@state.or.us] 
Sent:  Tuesday, March 12, 2013 9:01 AM 
To:     s@samuelmetz.com 
Subject:  Re: health care study for Oregon 
  
Sam, 
 
Thanks for the advocacy.  You should always feel free to contact me with input on 
bills! 
  
This bill looks great, and I'll support it.  I'll see what I can do to help get it out of 
committee.   
  
Best, 
Jules 
 
Jules Bailey 
State Representative, HD-42 
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